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I’d like to move a minor amendment to the OMB draft recommendation for the administrative 
burden project as shown below. This suggestion is simply to more clearly reflect the distinction 
between CX research and agency service delivery. 
  

Use of flexibilities under the PRA in order to inform and make it easier for agencies 
to conduct CX research and to improve agency service delivery in order to make it 
easier for agencies to conduct CX research. 

  
 


